COPY.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
VANCOUVER, B.C.
Margh 15th 1933.

Cep tain C. D. Neroutsos,

Canadian Pacific Railway Company,
B. C. Coast Steamship Service,
Vietoria, B.C.

Dear Captain Neroutsos,

I have to acknowledge your letter of March 13th,
with reference to the classification of your vessels, and note
that you have decided not to retain the classification any longer.
I much regret your decision, while at the same time
appreciating the opportunity which was afforded to co-operate
with you during the last year or two.
I am sending a copy of your letter to London.

Kindest regards,
Yours very truly,

For t he Surveyors,

(Sgd) A. scoTT.
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